
May 17, 2024

Dear Lakes Families,

I simply cannot believe we are approaching the final week of the school year! Students have

been focused and hard working during our state testing experiences. Thank you for supporting

them at home!

Our lost and found is absolutely bursting! If you are visiting Lakes this week for any of our end

of year events, please stop by to see if anything looks familiar. All items left after Friday will

be washed, bagged and donated.

Please see last week’s email regarding student medication pickup.

Yearbooks

Yearbooks were distributed to students this week. We have a few extras that we will be selling

for $20; many have already reached out asking about them. Due to the high demand, we will

have a random drawing. If you are interested, please email our building secretary

tamitracht@hartlandschools.us by Monday afternoon. (If you have already emailed or called

her, you are already on the list!)

We will draw names on Tuesday and you will be contacted if your name is drawn.

Upcoming Dates

5/21: Field Day

5/23: 4th Grade Celebration

5/24: Last Day of School (½ day, 12:00pm dismissal, no lunch served)

Other District News and Events:

HARTLAND HIGH SCHOOL FOOTBALL YOUTH CAMP

Details: June 24-26th from 11 a.m to 2:30 p.m (Check-in starts at 10:30) at the Auxiliary Field

at Ore Creek

Who: Open to grades 1st-8th

Cost: $100 per child (early registration campers will receive a Hartland shirt).

The camp will be run by the Hartland High School Football coaches and players. Drills for both

offense and defense will be learned in this three day camp. Along with drills, players will learn

specific plays for offense and defense that the high school runs and players will be using in the

fall with their teams.

Any questions email Head Football Coach Thomas Stevenson at

thomasstevenson@hartlandschools.us

CLICK BELOW TO REGISTER:

https://hartlandfootball.sportngin.com/register/form/919178272?_gl=1*1vqapnh*_ga*NDEwM

zE3ODc4LjE3MTEzNzM0NzI.*_ga_PQ25JN9PJ8*MTcxNDc1NDA2NC45LjEuMTcxNDc1NDIw

Ni4wLjAuMA..#_ga=2.125886733.188116108.1714744586-410317878.1711373472
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Have a super weekend!

Melissa Frasier

Principal

Lakes Elementary


